
 

Welcome from Crumlin United Youth Academy 

It is with great pleasure we introduce to you the Crumlin United Youth Academy 
Parents Pack. The pack includes all the information that you need for the 
upcoming 2023/24 season. 

This year we want to improve our communication with all of you parents and 
hopefully this Parents Pack is getting things off to the right start. We value your 
opinion and are always interested in your feedback. Don’t be afraid to speak to 
any of your child’s coaches about any issues or concerns. If you feel you cannot/ 
do not want to speak to your child’s coach about an issue, we have included 
contact details of Crumlin United FC Youth Academy Committee within this pack. 

One final thing we would ask you to remember for the upcoming season is that all 
the coaches at Crumlin United FC Academy are volunteers, giving up their free 
time to coach your child. Between meetings, coaching, matches, planning, along 
with the many other jobs, our coaches give up between 4-8 hours a week. We 
don’t always get things right, our Academy is not perfect, but our guarantee is that 
we will strive to make your child a better footballer and a better person. So before 
you complain about a coach or the Academy please remember: 

THIS IS YOUTH FOOTBALL, NOT THE PREMIER LEAGUE. WE ARE VOLUNTEERS. 

Crumlin United FC Youth Academy Vision 

● To provide a positive experience for every player and parent in our Academy 

● To develop good people and good players 

● To produce technical and tactical players with good decision making  

● To develop excellent coaches 

 


